

THE PLUMERIAN

VOL. IX. ISSUE 5. THE PLUMERIA SOCIETY OF SOUTH TEXAS OCT. 2001

NOTICE of next meeting:

Wednesday, October 24,2001 at 7:00 p.m.

GARDEN SENIOR CENTER 5325 Greely, Pecan Tree Room.

PROGRAM: "Bad bugs, etc" by Michael Womack Texas A & M Extension

Service

COMMENTS FROM THE PRESIDENT

Our exhibit at the Botanical Gardens is looking very good. We put up thirty Plumeria ID signs Saturday the 6^{th} .

Our program this Month will be given by Michael Womack from Texas A & M Extension Service. His topic will be "Bad insects for the Plumerias".

Ernest Wood had major surgery on September 19th and the second phase of his operation will be October 23th. Let's wish him a speedy recovery. Our club sent him a fruit basket Sunday.

When there is a Member very sick or in the hospital please call 853-3782 or E-mail me @ jjbvabcc@swbell.net.

The Plumeria yard tour and picnic was a big success. Thanks to Billy Johnson, Rosa Meilleur, Phil Anderson and Valerie Balcar for the hard work they put into their yards for the tour. There were 45 people at the picnic at the Botanical Gardens after the tour.

Our plant sale on August 11th at Padre Staples Mall was a sell-out by 2 p.m. A BIG THANKS TO Ann Yeager, Joy Cooper and Lucian Willoughby for taking care of the sales etc. Also, a big thanks to Leatrice Koch and Johnny Smolik for helping.